
Year 2 have been learning all about castles this term and earlier this week Fox and 

Hedgehog classes got to go on their first ever school trip to visit Chepstow Castle. The 

children loved exploring and were able to spot lots of the castle features they had 

learned about, including the battlements, arrow loops, towers, castle gates, and even 

the medieval toilets! They bravely ascended the steep spiral staircases to the top of 

Marten’s tower, where they could see views over the River Wye and across to Eng-

land – very handy for spotting approaching invaders. Miss HD, Mrs Atkins and Miss 

Hiscocks were all very impressed with the way Year 2 behaved and represented our 

school on their day out. A big thank you to all of the parents who accompanied us on 

the trip.  


